
January 25, 2021 

 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE DRAFT 2022 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
PLAN 

 
“This is the time and place scheduled for a Public Hearing to comment on the Draft 
2022 Public Participation Plan. These documents were provided in today’s agenda and 
are available for review on TCAG website at tularecog.org. The public comment period 
began on December 14, 2020 and ends today, January 25, 2021. If you wish to submit 
testimony, please identify yourself and any agency or group you are representing. The 
public hearing is now open.” 

 

 

(Take comments) 

 

 

Once all have been heard, please close the hearing. 


